
 

 

 

Cleveland Terrace Post Office® 
Martin McColls, Cleveland Terrace, Newbiggin-by-

the-Sea, NE64 6RF 

Your new branch will open soon 
We recently asked your views regarding access in 

relation to our plans to restore the Post Office service in 

Newbiggin. 
 

We received 6 responses which welcomed the return of 

Post Office services to the community. Some of you 

were concerned about space within the branch and we 

will be working closely with our new operator on the 

internal layout to make sure there is adequate room for 

customers.  

Your new branch will open on Friday 16 August 2019 

at 1pm. 

Opening hours are: 

Mon-Sun     07:00 – 22:00 
 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 
 

 
 

To view information about the branch  
 SCAN HERE:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like this information in Braille, large print or 

audio call 03452 66 01 15, Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or 

to see a copy of our Principles of Community Engagement 

about changes to the Post Office® network, visit our 

website postofficeviews.co.uk 
 

 


